
 

 

 

 

REMINDER 
 

Year 9 2011  
INFORMATION EVENING 

 Thursday 19th August 2010      
 

Dear Parents of Year 8 students 

There will be a general information evening for the Year 9 & 10 
program for 2011-2012 on 19th August starting at 7.30 pm in the 
John Lambert PA Centre. 

Heads of Department will speak on individual subjects and there will 
be an opportunity to meet them in a one to one situation at the end 
of the meeting. 
 

MRS LYNN GILLEN  
Director of Studies 
 


